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On January 30th, 2017, the Transmission Replacement Processes Senior Task Force met to review the anticipated 
approach to carrying charges for Phase 1 implementation of the Transmission Cost Information Center 
(TCIC).  PJM also presented a revised and simplified example of the calculations which will be done by the TCIC to 
provide clarity around the requirements.  The group also reviewed updates made to the Requirements Specification 
document since the last TRPSTF meeting on January 6th, 2017.  PJM agreed to make revisions to the TCIC 
prototype and the Requirements Specification based on feedback received during the meeting, and post to the 
TRPSTF webpage by February 10th, 2017.  PJM has requested stakeholders to review the TCIC Requirements 
Specification document and submit any suggested edits prior to our next meeting on February 24th, 2017.  The 
TRPSTF will start the next meeting by conducting a final review of the clean version (and any stakeholder 
edits/feedback that is received).    

Please visit the TRPSTF site for further information, and direct any questions you may have to the TRPSTF 
secretaries (Julia Spatafore and Jason Quevada).  

To receive email notifications, please subscribe to the Transmission Replacement Processes Senior Task Force list 
serve on the My Email Lists page on your My PJM account. 
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